Kimberly accepted the position as Director at Kids of the Kingdom this past October, 2023. She has her director’s credential through the Minnesota Association for the Education of Young Children. She has worked with all age groups throughout her 12 years in childcare. In her free time, Kim likes to be with her spouse and three kids. 



